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MEMORANDUM 
 
To:   Board of Regents 
 
From:  Board Office 
 
Subject: Report on Collaboration between Colleges of Engineering at the University of Iowa 

and Iowa State University 
 
Date:  March 3, 2003 
 

 

Deans P. Barry Butler and James Melsa will give an oral presentation on the collaborative efforts 
between the Colleges of Engineering at the University of Iowa and Iowa State University. 
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